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Friday 26th November 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Well we are fast approaching the end of this term and we are beginning to get 
the Christmas ‘buzz’ around school. There is also a little flurry of snow 
outdoors which makes it feel even more ‘Christmassy.’ We have had a lovely 
week again. Some children in Class One enjoyed their first mindfulness club 
yesterday and I certainly enjoyed getting to know them a little more. We have 
been continuing to practice our Christmas play and even though we are 
disappointed that we can’t perform to an audience, we are looking forward to 
our Christmas Coffee Morning (further details will follow next week) and we 
are hoping to get enough children back to school on Thursday 16th December 
at 5.45pm so we can perform our ‘Carols by Candelight ‘outdoors.  
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
See you all on Monday!  
Mrs Hayward 
Headteacher. 
 
 
 
 
 

What is happening in the coming week? 
 
Monday 29th November – 12.40pm – 1 pm 
The first Class 2 mindfulness club  
 
TUESDAY 30th November 
Christmas Cake decorating evening 
 in the school Hall from 7.30pm  
 
Hamper donations are still being collected 
on Monday. Please bring any contributions to the  
front door at drop off on the morning. 
 

This  

 
. 

 
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 
 

Attendance - Can all  

parents ensure no  

children arrive on the  

school premises  

before 8.50am this is  

when the doors will be  

opened as there will be  

nobody on duty to  

supervise. If you  

arrive late 

(after 9:00am) please 

 come to the main 

 door so your child 

 can be signed in. 
 

 

Do you shop at Morrisons? 

 
 

We’re STILL collecting tokens! 

If you would like to 
have a chance to 
be one of our 
librarians for our 
new library, Miss 
Thompson has 
application forms 
available. 

Attendance Award Winners 
This Week are … 
Class 2 with 100% 
 
Well Done Class 2 


